
RENOVATION UPDATES 
 

Due to the renovation, we have had to change some of 

our start dates.  

If your child will be attending classes in the main 

building (rooms 1-6) they will start on Tuesday, 

September 3(Tuesday/Thursday classes) and 

Wednesday, September 4(Wednesday/Friday classes). 

  

There will be an open house for the main building 

classes on Friday, August 30 from10:00 -11:00 a.m. 
 


